
‘And let us not grow weary of doing 

good, for in due season we will reap, 

if we do not give up.  ’   

Galatians 6:9   

Highlights of the week 

 Sports Day – What an amazing day! Not only was the weather lovely, there was a great sup-

portive atmosphere amongst the teams and behaviour was excellent. Well done to Mice for 

being the overall winners! 

 Year 2 pupils took their SATS tests this week – they tried really hard and we are very proud 

of them all. 

 Coffee Morning – this event was a great success; thanks to all those who helped to organise 

it. It was lovely to see so many people from the community there and Year 6 were amazing 

helpers. Year 6 fundraising now stands at £755. 



Extra-Curricular Clubs: 

If your child is unable to attend a club, 

please let the member of staff who 

runs the club know beforehand to 

avoid them needing to make phone 

calls to check children have been      

collected. Ideally if a child commits to a 

club, they need to attend for the full 

half-term. 

Dance Showcase at the Grand Theatre Lancaster: 

Good luck to all our pupils who are taking part in the 

Laura Sandham School of Dance Showcase on       

Sunday! 

Lunches 

Please use the following link for 

lunch arrangements— https://

forms.office.com/r/exTQMJtNLL 

Young Voices: 

We will be attending the Young Voices concert in 

Manchester on Wednesday 25th May. Please see 

the separate letter if your child is involved. 

Induction Meeting for Reception starters 2022: 

If you have a child who is starting Reception in September, we 

have our induction meeting on Tuesday 24th May at 6:00pm. 

Miss Moore will be sharing important information about the 

school day and the Early Years curriculum as well as transition 

sessions through the next half-term. 

Stay and Play Service – please 

see information attached. 

After School Club Special 

Teddy Bears’ Picnic  

Tuesday 24th May 

3:30pm— 6pm just £6  

Book on through ParentPay 

 

Jubilee Day – Thursday 26th May: 

We will be having a street party lunch on the playground to      

celebrate the Jubilee. All classes are designing bunting and flags 

for the event and they have been learning some songs to per-

form. If the weather is good, we will do some outdoor games on 

the grass during the afternoon. 

We are asking pupils to come dressed in clothes that are red, 

white and blue (a mixture of all three would be ideal) in exchange 

for a donation of a bottle for a bottle tombola at the Jubilee event 

on June 2nd. This can be a bottle of anything! 

Our Celebration Worship will be held at 2:45pm outside. Parents 

are welcome to join us. 

Wyre Juniors U9 blacks football team 
 
Wyre Juniors  are currently looking to set up the first ev-
er  Wyre Juniors girls team. This would be for current year 4 girls, 
although year 3 girls are also eligible to play up a year.  
Our current team, which includes 5 girls, train on a Wednesday 
evening at Preesall park between 5pm to 6pm.  
Initially the new girls would be invited to join in with this training 
session, where they would receive initial training and get to see 
whether they enjoy playing as part of a team. The training sessions 
are designed to be fun and easy going. 
Once it is up and running, the team will be registered to play in 
next seasons U10 girls league. Matches are played on Sundays.  
Please contact Gordon King—07891 161662 or                      
kinghighbury@aol.com 

Half-Term Holiday:  

School closes at 3:30pm on 

Thursday 26th May and reopens 

on Tuesday 7th June. 

Online safety: 

This link will direct you to some useful Online Safety tips—

https://swgfl.org.uk/online-safety/10-online-safety-tips/ 

https://forms.office.com/r/exTQMJtNLL
https://forms.office.com/r/exTQMJtNLL
https://swgfl.org.uk/online-safety/10-online-safety-tips/


Summer Term Events 

Sunday 22nd May—Dance showcase, Lancaster 

Tuesday 24th May—Teddy Bears’ Picnic—Special After School Club until 
6pm 

Thursday 26th May— Jubilee Day, including special Street Party Lunch  

Thursday 26th May—School closes for half term 

Friday 27th May—INSET day—school closed 

Thursday 2nd June—Family Jubilee Event—contact the office to purchase 
your tickets 

Monday 6th June—School closed (additional Jubilee holiday day) 

Saturday 11th June—St Oswald’s Summer Fair—2pm—4pm   

Tuesday 14th June—Class photographs 

Monday 20th—Wednesday 22nd June—Year 6 Residential trip 

Monday 20th June— Commonwealth Baton relay participation 

Thursday 23rd June—School Public Speaking final  

Wednesday 29th June—Talent Shop 6pm St Oswald’s Parish Hall 

Thursday 7th July—Spirituality Day in school 

Saturday 9th July—Preesall and Knott End Gala—”Episodes in time” - we 
will walk in the procession as a school, if your child is available  

Friday 15th July—Whole School Family End of Year Party—St Oswald’s 
Parish Hall 

Tuesday 19th July—Fun Dog Show—3:45pm at school 

Thursday 21st July—Leavers Service / Awards Ceremony at St Oswald’s 
Church, 9am 

Thursday 21st July—School closes 1:30pm 

Monday 5th September—School reopens for Autumn Term 




